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Little Heath School Sixth Form
Year 12 Induction Evening for Parents 2016

	
Physics




Welcome to the department
The A-level Physics department has 2 Physics teachers who will teach elements across each unit and who will work their hardest with students to support them in reaching their full potential at A-level. They are:
Mr Boddaert  			email:		dboddaert@littleheath.org.uk
(Head of Physics)

Mr Jones 			email:		djones@littleheath.org.uk

We follow the new OCR Physics AS (H156) which offers a broad foundation in the subject and will equip students for further study at university in Physics or Engineering, as well as for a range of other professional courses. Students have access to Keboodle, which is an online A-Level package, including a digital textbook, online quizzes to test their understanding before key assessments and student sheets for the course.
Students should expect 8 taught lessons a fortnight, 
Key to success at A Level

· Dedication to do their very best and fulfil their potential.
· Take responsibility for their learning. Seek help and inform us if they do not understand any part of the topic. 
· Use PLCs to support their learning.
· Attend lessons promptly so we can start quickly and make the maximum use of the time allocated.
· Completing all of the work and homework set, to the best of their ability and to deadline.
· Be organised and keep your notes and files up to date and complete.
· Read through the relevant parts of the textbook and revision guide in your own time to support your learning in class.


Maths for Physics:
The course does contain a significant proportion of maths but the majority of A-Level Physics can be excelled at with a good GCSE background in Maths, and we will help all of you with your Maths as you progress through the course.


Monday afterschool support – Extra support and catch up sessions in C5 and C4 3.30-4.30pm
Monday after school is a regular time slot set aside where students can get extra help on specific topics or come along to ask for help on homework or something they missed in class from. This is a useful resource for students to get used to using and should be seen as a regular part of the Physics course.


What parents can do to help
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is important to encourage students to keep up to date with work and make sure they are being honest with themselves about how much work they are doing and their understanding of topics being covered in class. They need to be making their own notes as they go along as well as completing the set homeworks. It is useful if students are encouraged to attend Monday after school catch up as often as possible especially if they are feeling unsure of particular topics.

If you have any further questions, enquiries or would like to talk about suitability for the course or progress in Physics then the please phone the school or email.

Mr Boddaert  			email:		dboddaert@littleheath.org.uk
(Head of Physics)
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